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Clare Kurth

From: Michael Schick <chief@wlfea.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 11:44 AM
To: Clare Kurth
Subject: RE: Referral Request - 

Clare, 

WLFEA has no issues with the proposal as presented.  

 

 
Michael R Schick, EFO, PhD 
Fire & EMS Chief 
Western Lane Fire and EMS Authority 
2625 Hwy 101 
Florence, OR 97439 
(541) 997-3212 (office) 
(541) 999-9098 (cell) 
chief@wlfea.org 
 

From: Clare Kurth <clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 10:16 AM 
To: Mike Miller <mike.miller@ci.florence.or.us>; August Murphy <august@ci.florence.or.us>; BAUMGARTNER 
Douglas G <Douglas.G.BAUMGARTNER@odot.oregon.gov>; Wilkins, Megan <MWilkins@cencoast.com>; 
Johnson, Lynnesy <ljohnson@cencoast.com>; thpo@ctclusi.org; Michael Schick <chief@wlfea.org> 
Cc: Sharon Barker <sharon.barker@ci.florence.or.us>; Jacob Foutz <Jacob.Foutz@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: Referral Request -  
 

Good morning, 

The City of Florence has received an applicaƟon for a gas staƟon/convenient store/coffee shop proposed to be 
located on the vacant lot just north of Burger King near the north eastern intersecƟon of Highway 101 and 35th 
St. The City would appreciate any comments you may have on this project proposal.  The public hearing is 
scheduled for October 8th, 2024.  Comment would be appreciated by September 26th so they can be addressed 
in the staff report.   

If you have any quesƟons or need addiƟonal informaƟon, please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Clare Kurth, AICP Candidate 
Associate Planner | City of Florence 
clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us 
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